Brian Kearney To ‘"cpuresponses@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au”

<b.kearney @ahavic.com.a <cpuresponses@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au>
u> cc
31/08/2012 13:33 ' bee

Subject Court ref: 3654/2008

M/s Leah Walsh

Further to the Report and related recommendations in respect of Mr Phillip Anthony Cullen
(deceased), | advise that the Australian Hotels Association (Victoria) has circulated the attached
Bulletin to members across Victoria.

The matter has also been the subject of discussion at AHA(Vic) Board and Council meetings.
Yours sincerely

Brian Kearney

Chief Executive Officer

Australian Hotels Association (Victoria)
P: 03 9654 7100

F: 03 9654 1724

W: www.ahavic.com.au
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MAINTENANCE AND SAFETY OF HEATERS AND FIREPLACES

With the winter well and truly upon us, members are encouraged to ensure
adequate equipment maintenance and safety precautions for all heaters and
fireplaces, particularly those in public areas.

All freestanding and in-built heating devices and open fireplaces should be
effectively guarded to prevent staff and customers from coming into contact
with any hot surface or flame.

Routine maintenance inspections should be carried out to limit the potential
for fire caused by blocked chimneys and heating ducts.

AHA (Vic) members are encouraged to access trade suppliers from our
associate directory via www.ahavic.com.au

Cheers,

Brian Kearney
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




